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SECTION 00 1000 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Saginaw City School District is receiving bids from trade contractors for 
the following project: 
 

SAGINAW CAREER CENTER WALK-IN COOLER / FREEZER 
 
 
Complete proposals will be received for the following work categories in accordance with drawings and 
specifications as prepared by the Architect, Engineers and/or Construction Manager. 
 
 

BID CATEGORY 1: FOOD SERVICE EQUIPMENT 
 

 
Bids will be received at the Office of the Director of Facilities until 2:00 p.m. on August 24th, 2022 at 
which time the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.   
 
Proposals should be submitted in TRIPLICATE and be addressed to: 
 

Mr. Tim Furtaw - Director of Facilities 
Saginaw City School District 
550 Millard Street 
Saginaw, MI 48607 

 
R.C. Hendrick & Son, Inc. is the CM and/or Owner’s Consultant on this Project.  Please do not phone, fax, 
or email bids to the Construction Manager. 
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any, part of any or all bids and to waive all informalities in the 
bidding procedures.  The Owner reserves the right to reject any bid when Bidder fails to submit data 
required by the Bidding Documents, or if the bid is submitted incomplete or irregular.  No telephonic, 
telegraphic, email, fax bids or modification to a submitted bid will be received or considered by the 
Owner. 
 
Each bid that exceeds Fifty Thousand Dollars ($50,000) must be submitted with an attached certified 
check or bid bond from a surety company approved to do business in the State of Michigan, payable to 
the Owner in an amount not less than five percent (5%) of the base bid. 
 
Bids may not be withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) days after the bid date. 
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PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
None scheduled. A site visit can be arranged. 
 
 
SCHEDULE 
Project must begin Summer of 2023. 
 
 
QUESTIONS / RFI’s 
All questions regarding the plans and specifications are to be emailed to R.C. Hendrick & Son, Inc. at 
tim@rchendrick.com. 
 
 
ADDENDUMS  
Addendums will be posted to R.C. Hendrick’s Online Plan Room.  Addendums will be posted no later 
than 12:00 Noon on the day before the bid is due.  R.C. Hendrick will send out a notice that an 
addendum is available to all known planholders.   It is the responsibility of every bidder to check the 
project site for addendums and note them on the bid form.  
 
 
 
 

 
END OF SECTION 00 1000 


